
 

 

 

 

 

 

              

           

 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR NENSHI 

On behalf of my City Council colleagues and the citizens of Calgary, I am so pleased to welcome you to 

our city. 

We are so fortunate that you will be calling Calgary your new home.  You have come to a city that is 

extremely vibrant and diverse — a city that is home to people from around the world who have made 

their life here, and in doing so, added so much to our community.   

Calgary is a wonderful place to live and work.  It is home to an incredible array of parks and pathways, 

shops and attractions, and a flourishing arts and culture scene, but what makes Calgary so special is the 

people who live here.   

Calgarians have been waiting with open arms to welcome our new neighbours.  We have a deep history 

of caring for one another, volunteering our time, and working hard to make our community great.  

While I know there will be challenging times ahead, I encourage every Calgarian to become involved in 

their community.  I hope you take the opportunity to get to know your neighbours and explore how you 

can use your talents to make Calgary even better.   

I cannot wait to see what the next chapter holds. Welcome home. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Naheed K. Nenshi 
MAYOR 


